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ADDENDUM NO:  2 

RFP PROJECT: American Rescue Plan Act Funding 
Opportunities 

DATE: July 15, 2022 

PROPOSERS PLEASE NOTE: 

Attached please find the following: 

1. Further Clarification of Requirements for ARPA RFP Proposers.

SIGN this Addendum below acknowledging receipt and understanding and INSERT in PROPOSAL packet. 

PURCHASING & CENTRAL SERVICES 

___________________________________ 
Colleen D. Anderson 

The undersigned Respondent acknowledges receipt and understanding of Addendum No. 2 to the RFP 
for American Rescue Plan Act Funding Opportunities. 

________________________________      ___________________________________ 
Date Name of Company 

________________________________      ____________________________________ 
Authorized Signature   Title   

Center for Community Alternatives

Executive Director

July 22, 2022
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FURTHER CLARIFICATION OF REQUIREMENTS FOR ARPA RFP PROPOSERS 

American Rescue Plan Act Funding Opportunities 

All costs submitted in the Budget Template will be reviewed and evaluated as part of the selection 
process.  Please note that Monroe County reserves the right to: (1) reject any proposal that it
determines, in its sole discretion, proposes a use of SLFRF Funds that is grossly disproportionate to the 
harm caused by COVID-19, and/or (2) reject in part or in its entirety any proposal received as a result 
of this RFP if it is in the best interest of the County to do so.  This may result in only a portion of funds 
requested by a Respondent being awarded.  Successful Respondents should demonstrate how they 
have identified partnerships and funding from other organizations to improve return on the County’s 
investment in the proposal and further the long-term community goals of the ARPA Rules and Bring 
Monroe Back Recovery Plan. 

For purposes of clarification, Monroe County is the “recipient” of SLFRF funds, as that term is used in 
guidance from the U.S. Department of the Treasury.  Any entities with whom Monroe County contracts 
would be subrecipients and/or beneficiaries.   


